
Feedback from Parental Questionnaires October 2019 

Our Parent and Carer Questionnaire was sent out once again at our Parent’s Consultation 
Evening in October 2019. The results of the questionnaires have been analysed and 
compared against previous feedback responses.  

As always, this questionnaire provides parents and carers with the opportunity to say what 
they like the most about St Edward’s and the opportunity to suggest what they feel we 
could do better.  

Enjoying and Achieving 

100% of all parents were happy with every single aspect of the ‘Enjoying and Achieving’ 
aspect of the questionnaire. This includes how happy and settled their child is, how well they 
are kept informed and up to date about their child’s progress, and overall happiness.  

This 100% has been maintained from the parental responses in February 2019.  

Making a positive contribution 

Once again, 100% of parents feel comfortable and welcome when visiting St Edward’s 
School. This was echoed in the responses in February 2019 and previously in October 2018. 
100% of parents also agree that it is east to contact their child’s teacher, an increase on the 
99% agreement in February of this year. 

It was noted that only 52% of parents feel that they know who the governors are. This has 
been highlighted in previous parental questionnaires, however, this information has always 
been on our school website and is kept up to date. 

Being Healthy and Staying Safe 

There was an extremely strong agreement across all responses that children are kept healthy 
and safe in school. The vast majority of parents agreed that their child is safe in school. This 
was demonstrated in the analysis as 100% of parents agreed that their child is encouraged 
to be mature and independent. This has always been the case throughout 2017, 2018 and 
2019 questionnaires. Once again, 100% agree that all members of staff show a genuine 
concern for their child’s wellbeing.  

Bullying was also addressed in this section. It is important to note that 36% of parents 
answered ‘I don’t know’ to this question as they have never experienced bullying at St 
Edward’s. A further 64% of parents agreed that bullying is dealt with successfully at St 
Edward’s. Therefore, 100% of parents either agree that bullying is successfully dealt with, or 
have never had experience of bulling at St Edward’s (an improvement on the 99% of 
February 2019). Our bullying and behaviour policy is always on our school website for all 
parents to view. 

This year, 100% of parents feel that their child is listened to in school. This is another 
increase on 2017, 2018 and 2019 (98%, 95% and 93%). The school council play a 
particularly important role in school.  



Achieving Economic Well-being 

Children at St Edward’s are all treated fairly and the vast majority of parents agree with 
this, which reflects an increase on February’s results. 98% of parents agree that their child 
has close friends, with the further 2% selecting ‘I don’t know’. There is also unanimous 
agreement that St Edward’s offers an interesting, challenging curriculum with excellent 
teaching. 100% of parents surveyed are happy with their child’s overall education.  

 

 


